Monday, July 8, 2024 at 13:30:56 New Zealand Standard Time

Subject: FW: Acknowledgement of request HNZ ref HNZ00049889 CRM:0343593
Date: Monday, 8 July 2024 at 11:56:20 AM New Zealand Standard Time
From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

To: Arne Larsen <al@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

From:

Date: Thursday, 13 June 2024 at 9:14 AM

To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

Subject: Acknowledgement of request HNZ ref HNZ00049889 CRM:0343593

Téna koe,

Thank you for contacting Health NZ, Te Whatu Ora. This is an automatic reply to confirm that we have received your
email. Depending on the nature of your request you may not receive a response for up to 20 working days. We will try to
respond to your query as quickly as possible.

Nga mihi

Health NZ, Te Whatu Ora.

Statement of confidentiality: This email message and any accompanying attachments may
contain information that is IN-CONFIDENCE and subject to legal privilege. If you are not
the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or
attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this message
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